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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Alvarez, Thompson & Smoak, P.A. is Pleased to Announce a Successful Defense Verdict. 

 

Tampa, FL (February 2025) –  Alvarez, Thompson & Smoak, P.A. is proud to announce a 

complete defense verdict in a wrongful death transportation case in Sumter County. Our 

team fought tirelessly to clear our client's name, and justice prevailed. 

 

Our driver, who faced the unimaginable weight of this case, is deeply grateful for the jury’s 

final word: he was not at fault in this tragic accident. When lives and livelihoods are on 

the line, we stand ready to defend those who keep America moving. 

Congratulations to Bill Smoak, Chance Arias, and the entire trial team for this well-earned 

win!    

 

#DefenseVerdict #TrialLawyers #JusticeServed #LegalExcellence #ATSLawyers 

 


